Delegation from Kyushu University

June 28, 2022

On June 28, 2022, from 02.00 p.m. - 03.00 p.m., MUPY’s administrative staff led by Assoc. Prof.

Surakit Nathisuwan, the Dean, Assoc. Prof. Dr. Usa Chaikledkaew, the Deputy Dean for International
and Public Relations, and Asst. Prof. Dr. Nattawut Charoenthai, Assistant Dean for Professional

Affairs, along with faculty members hosted a warm welcome to the delegates from Kyushu University’s
Graduate School of Pharmaceutical Sciences. The delegation was led by Prof. Dr. Kenji Hamase and Dr.
Seiichi Sakamoto. They visited the Faculty of Pharmacy to discuss collaborative activities between

two institutions, The activities included academic collaboration and international internship and
students mobility programs for the students of both universities.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/3177



